
Untitled 
From: Craven, David [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2011 5:10 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Cc: [e-mail address redacted] 
Subject: I would encourage the choice of a USPTO satellite office in Silicon Valley 

I would encourage the choice of a USPTO satellite office in Silicon Valley – Santa 
Clara or Palo Alto or Sunnyvale would be my choices. Silicon Valley continues to be 
a vibrant center of innovation – semiconductors, software, social media, biotech and 
now biomedicine. The talent, venture capital, and educational institutions are all 
in great supply here, which is why it is so important to allow detailed and timely 
access to our US patent activity. 
Thank you 
David Craven 
Lam Research 
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